
January Eleventh 
Nineteen Hundred and Fifty Four

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
79 Chestnut Street
Boston, Massachusetts
Dear Mr.. Gebelein:

Many, many thanks for your interesting letter of 
January 6th.

Upon the review of my records, it appeared to me that 
the credit balance is as you stated. Please retain it to 
be applied against future acquisitions.

I suggest that you pursue, at this time, the acquisition 
of the pieces you refer to. They are of great interest, and, 
surely, will add materially to my collection. What may they 
be obtained for?

I am, with all good wishes,
Sincerely,
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